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Ohio Power Siting Board: I am writing to ask the OPSB to
approve South Branch Solar. I am a member of IBEW Local 8
and a resident of Van Buren. Myself along with many other
residents of my community rely on projects like South Branch
Solar for work. I have seen a lot of misinformation about solar
energy in our community over the last year. Solar farms are an
efficient form of energy generation. I have witnessed
communities with solar farms continue to grow while
communities without remain stagnant. South Branch Solar will
be a benefit to our community. I am asking you to please
approve South Branch Solar. Stephen Hardie, Van Buren
Case number 21-0669-El-BGN South Branch Solar
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